
Bullying.  Fighting. Conflict Resolution. 
 

Join us at the November 13th meeting to hear about these hot 
topics from our School Counselor, Mrs. Hood.  Mrs. Hood will be 
sharing information about bullying- what it is, what it isn’t - and 

how Kennedy CUBS are taught to resolve conflicts.  Mrs. Hood is 
our resident expert in teaching our students about 

social-emotional health.  Come, listen and learn!

Kennedy parents have been invited to participate in a Highway 22 
Corridor Study focus group.  Is there a plan for a walkway to 
Prairie Winds Middle School? More roundabouts?  You can find 
more information at:  https://th22corridorstudy.com and attend the 
November 13th PTO meeting to hear updates and share input..

Childcare and snacks provided!

PTO meetings are held in the MEDIA CENTER/LIBRARY.  You can 
enter the east side door by the cafeteria (just off the parking 

lot).  We will hang signs to be sure you can find us!
Meetings will take place on the 12th of each month 

(unless the 12th falls on a weekend).

November 2017

G37.  I14.  O63.  B62.  N3.      BINGO!!

Join us for a Friday Night of Family FUN!!  Bring 

the whole family and win some prizes.  We will be 

popping popcorn and playing BINGO in the 

cafeteria!  

Thank-you to
everyone who 
supported our Kennedy 
CUBS in the Fall School
Spirit Fundraiser!  Together 
as a school we raised:

   $5,939!!
We reached our goal of $5,000, so Mr. Grovom was taped 
to the wall (check out the Kennedy PTO Facebook page 
for   lots of pictures!)  The following classrooms won 
popcorn  parties for being top grade level earners:
        K: Ms. Palmquist, 1st: Mrs. Wittenberg & Mrs. Cornell, 
           2nd: Ms. Bashore, 3rd: Mr. Meyers, 4th: Ms. Milne, 
                  5th: Mrs. Dickau.  We are so PROUD of our 
                                       Kennedy CUBS!

https://th22corridorstudy.com/


   Looking ahead:

● Nov 13- PTO meeting @ 6 pm
● Nov 14, 16, 20 - parent teacher conferences
● Nov 17- family fun night- BINGO!!
● Dec 2- Barnes & noble day for kennedy
● Dec 12- PTO meeting @ 6 pm
● Dec 15- all school winter concert
● Jan 9- family night- missing children 

Minnesota presentation
● Jan 18- McTeacher night at McDonald’sNOW is the time to turn in any 

Campbell’s soup labels around the 
house!  The program will be ending. 
The last date we can submit labels 

is January 2, 2018!

We collect 
the empty 

muffin 
bags!

We need 
the 

ENTIRE 
receipt!

Thanks to everyone who attended the 
Fall Festival Open House!   Our school 
was full of Kennedy Pride!  What a fun 
family night!

Stay tuned for a taco 
buffet fundraiser night 
at The Loose Moose!

January 18th from 
5-7 pm. 

Madison Ave location
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